
Public Notice 

Incorporated Village of Head of the Harbor 

Notice of Adoption 2022/2023 budget 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing was held by the Board of Trustees of 

the Incorporated Village of Head of the Harbor on Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 

7:00 PM at the Village Hall, 500 North Country Rd., St. James, NY 11780 the budget for 

the Fiscal Year beginning March 1, 2022 and ending February 28, 2023 was adopted.  

Further, said budget has been filed with the Offices of the State Controller, and copies are 

on file at the Office of the Village Clerk at the Village Hall at the above address where it 

may be viewed during the normal business hours of Monday through Thursday between 

9:00 am and 2:00 PM. 

 

Dated:  December 16, 2021  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

    INC VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

    Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk  


